
 
 
 
SECOND ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Organizing Commission for the 4th International Meeting of Archaeological 
Theory in South America announces that you can now consult about the event on the 
web page, there you will find the necessary information, the address: 
http://www.unca.edu.ar/arqueologia 
 
We invite all people interested in participating in the meeting to fill the pre-inscription 
form which appears there. 
 
You will find a list of symposia open to the reception of papers; the list is being updated 
as soon as the proposals are accepted at a first instance. Those interested in suggesting 
some papers in any of the symposia that are included in the lists, can do it straight to the 
convenors whose contact data are available within the page. 
 
We will continue receiving symposium proposals till 30th October. Those proposals will 
be taken into account according to the capacity of the congress. That is why we request 
you that if you have not yet sent your proposal, but you intend to, please do it as soon as 
possible. The convenors will receive paper proposals till the deadline, so the symposia 
presented around that date should be accompanied with their corresponding papers. 
 
The World Archaeological Congress (WAC) has decided that the meeting will also be 
Inter-Congress on Archaeological Theory; this implies a considerable enlargement in 
participation. 
 
The National Agency of Scientific and Technological Development is also committed 
through their support. 
 
We have received more than 20 symposium proposals and quite an amount of paper 
proposals. 
 
From all countries in the continent and out, people are writing their proposals and 
asking for information. We are grateful for the interest the initiative has caused upon 
you all and for the joint mentoring with the preparation of the Meeting. From now 
onwards, communications will be done through the web, we are constantly updating our 
page. You will find there contact addresses, pre-inscription forms, proposals, as well as 
a forum to write comments and open proposals. 
 
We hope we will also be in contact for the Meeting preparation.   

http://www.unca.edu.ar/aqueologia

